210 North Broadway

Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591

May 22, 2015

Dear Bill Santiago:

I just wanted to write to thank you so much for appearing on our high school stage this past Friday. You
were so funny, and right on point with Spanish language and cultural items that truly resonated with the
students. Staff members and students alike have been stopping me in the halls to tell me how much
they enjoyed your show. | am sure quite a few of them will look you up in New York City to watch you
perform in an actual comedy club, and I'm thrilled to be able to help boost your career this way, aunque
sea solo un poquito.

All'in all, your show was a perfect way to celebrate our winning the “My Funny Language Experience”
contest.

Hope to see you again soon—
A =R
Elena Pousada

Spanish Teacher
Sleepy Hollow High School




